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Mrs. Kendal Stegmann is the Air Quality 
Division Director for the DEQ. She has been 
in that role for more than three years. She 
started her career at DEQ in 1995 as a staff 
attorney. Most of her work at DEQ has 
focused on Air Quality issues, though she 
briefly directed the ECLS division in 2020 
after returning to the DEQ from a 4.5-year 
stint at Devon Energy. Mrs. Stegmann holds 
B.A. and J.D. degrees from the University of 
Oklahoma. 

 

 

 


